
Twin Valley High School 
School Safety Assembly 

 

Buchanan County Public Schools Superintendent, Melanie Hibbitts along with Sheriff Ray Foster 

visited with the students at Twin Valley High School on Monday March 5, 2018. The students 

and faculty were enthralled as Sheriff Foster talked with them about school violence, the risks 

of bullying, and the legal consequences associated with such actions.  Sheriff Foster made it 

clear that he would not be deterred in his effort to punish such offences and encouraged the 

students “if they see something, say something”. 


